
Proposal for Dealing with Inappropriate Behavior 
 
A few times in the past, individuals have been denied access to the conference, or even the island, due 
to egregiously inappropriate behavior while on Star Island.  The discussions and decisions involved in 
such cases often include very personal information and therefore require significant discretion.  In order 
to protect the privacy of the individuals involved, the Executive Committee proposes that any such cases 
that may arise within All Star I, shall be handled solely by the Executive Committee. 


